

8th June 2021
 
Dear Charles Darwin Children, Mums, Dads and Carers, 
 
This term we are taking part in Barons Quay's Time Capsule campaign, where we will explore the past, present and future of Northwich. As part of the project the children will be producing writing, pictures, and films in class as they try and predict what Northwich will be like in 2051! These will be included in the capsule and buried for at least 30 years! 
 
Before the capsule is buried, the artefacts will go on display at Barons Quay, where members of the community can come and view them. The films will also be shared on the Barons Quay website and social media (@BaronsQuay @barons_quay). 
 
Part of the campaign is to reflect on the past specifically- what do you think life was like in 1991? It would be fantastic if you could pick one of the following activities to complete at home: 
· Interview a parent/ guardian / grandparent about what life was like in 1991  
· Create a collage using photographs / images from the era  
· Create a fact file all about 1991 
 
Please could the collages, fact files and interview questions and answers/ memory sticks either be handed in to class teachers or emailed to y5@charlesdarwin.cheshire.sch.uk by Friday 25th June. If you have any questions, don't hesitate to drop me an email.
 
As always, thank you for your support. 
 
Best wishes, 
Miss Bowers  
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